
Subject: [Fwd: Save North Shore Bike Trails]
Date: Wed, 09 Feb 2005 14:31:51 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Save North Shore Bike Trails
Date: Wed, 09 Feb 2005 09:50:11 -0800 (PST)

From: Zach Dircksen <zdircksen@yahoo.com>
To: sunletters@png.canwest.com, editor@nsnews.com, jharris@dnv.org, mmckeonholmes@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org

Hello, I am writing this letter to inform you of my
feelings about the North Shore bike trail system and
what it stands for.  These trails have brought myself
and many groups of American friends across the border
in search of trail riding. It would be a terrible
shame if anything were to change what has become such
a great thing Vancouver offers.  There is no doubt
that this area has a great name for itself in the
biking community.  People are willing to spend an arm
and a leg to assure that their bikes are in tip top
shape for a days ride.  If their bike is outdated and
not able to perform up to par, then a new bike will be
purchased.  Money needs to be spent to keep a good
thing alive.  One makes money when money is spent.  I
hope this letter reaches those who care about the well
being of this particular community of outdoor
enthusiasts.  
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